
From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Good morning, 

Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk 
"Kari Hariu" 
RE: Docket No. 20200226-SU 

Monday, November 30, 2020 8:20:10 AM 

Per your request, we have added you as an interested person to 20200226-SU. 

Sincerely, 

From: Kari Harju <karanne.harju@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, November 27, 2020 10:28 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Docket No. 20200226-WS 

Good Morning, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02020-2021 

I would like to request that I be considered an interested person regarding 
the following docket: 

Docket No. 20200226-WS, Application for certificate to provide wastewater 
service in Charlotte County, by Environmental Utilities, LLC 

Please email all automatic notification of informal meeting notices, FAW 
notices, all recommendations, and final orders issued by the Commission to 
karanne.harju@gmail .com. 

If you have additional questions, please contact me at 612-240-2177 

Thank You, 
KarAnne Harju 
9400 Little Gasparilla Island, Unit C1 
Placida, FL 33946 

(Permanent address: 919 Parker Ave, Roseville, MN 55113) 
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